
Perth and Argyll Conservancy 

Upper Battleby 

Redgorton 

Perth 

PH1 3EN 

 

Tel 0300 067 6005 

Fax 01738 827819    

panda.cons@forestry.gsi.gov.uk 

 

Conservator 

Cameron Maxwell 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Andrew Vaughan 

Tilhill Forestry Ltd 
Unit 1 

Duckburn Park 
Stirling Road 
Dunblane 

FK15 0EW By email

 

26th July 2017      
 

Dear Andrew 
 
Kippendavie EIA – woodland creation 

Environmental Impact Assessment (Forestry) (Scotland) Regulations 1999 
 

The preparation of an Environmental Statement in connection with an application for 
consent under the Environmental Impact Assessment (Forestry) (Scotland) Regulations 
1999, to create 78ha of new woodland was advertised in the Alloa Advertiser and the 

Stirling Observer on the 26th July 2017 in accordance with Paragraph 13 of these 
Regulations. 

 
Forestry Commission Scotland have now considered the application and the information 

provided in the Environmental Statement and have decided to give consent for the 
proposals subject to conditions detailed within Schedule 1 of the attached consent 
documents.  

 
If you would like to appeal against the conditions detailed within the consent in addition 

to those required by regulation 18, you must appeal in writing to the Scottish Ministers 
within 28 days of receipt of this notice providing a copy of the application to which it 
relates, the decision of Forestry Commission Scotland and any other information you 

wish to provide. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Cameron Maxwell, Conservator 
Enc. 


